Robert Douglas

29 Dartford Street

Flemington 3031

12 June 2003

 Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Submission for Plastic Bags Levy Senate Inquiry

 I wish to make a submission to the Senate inquiry on the need for a levy on plastic bags. I understand that the levy is designed to help reduce the approximately 6 billion bags that are used in Australia each year.

I very much support the levy on the following grounds:

1.) The levy in Ireland introduced last year cut plastic bag use by more than 90% in the first 5 months.

2) Many of these bags litter our waterways, park reserves and roadsides Plastic bags are dangerous to wildlife including those fish, sharks or whales that mistake plastic for jellyfish

3) The money raised could be put to good environmental projects.

4) The levy would be well supported - a Roy Morgan survey last year found 79% of Australians are in support

5) The levy is in fact only an optional tax, as those wishing not to pay it can avoid it buy bringing their own bag.

Thank you for considering my submission

Yours sincerely


Robert Douglas

Be active for change today

  ecita.sen@aph.gov.au.

